

**From:** Gavin Abshire [gabshire@rwecorp.com](mailto:gabshire@rwecorp.com)  
**Subject:** FW: Narrative Indian Bayou  
**Date:** February 24, 2015 at 6:10 PM  
**To:** Billy Broussard [billy@billybroussard.com](mailto:billy@billybroussard.com)

---

**From:** Robert Kleinschmidt [<mailto:rskleinschmidt@cpdao.org>]  
**Sent:** Monday, September 29, 2008 1:17 PM  
**To:** Gavin Abshire  
**Subject:** RE: Narrative Indian Bayou

Come on by.

---

**From:** Gavin Abshire [<mailto:gabshire@rwecorp.com>]  
**Sent:** Monday, September 29, 2008 12:32 PM  
**To:** Robert Kleinschmidt  
**Subject:** RE: Narrative Indian Bayou

Can I come by your office later this afternoon so we can discuss this with more detail?

Thanks,

Gavin Abshire  
River West Enterprises, Inc  
P. O. Box 12747  
Lake Charles, LA 70612  
Cell (337)-884-4720  
[www.rwecorp.com](http://www.rwecorp.com)

---

**From:** Robert Kleinschmidt [<mailto:rskleinschmidt@cpdao.org>]  
**Sent:** Monday, September 29, 2008 9:31 AM  
**To:** Gavin Abshire  
**Cc:** Shannon Spell; Benoit Tommy  
**Subject:** RE: Narrative Indian Bayou

Gavin,

First and foremost, before any action I would get approval from the FEMA rep. These guys are paying the bill.

Personally, I would like to see the contractor fulfill his contract. The contractor is to deliver 950 cubic yards of material for the price. Of course, we would have to pay a consultant to verify the amount of eligible material. Once the material is delivered, shut down the contractor.

However, if the board feels that we can no longer proceed with this contractor, I would make sure that the contractor and the District is both in agreement on a "let out" price, subject to approval of FEMA.

Of course any action taken, will require board approval.

BOB